May 11, 2023
Dear Residents, Staff and Family,

Happy Mother's Day to all of the women at Dunwoody Village! We all care for so many people,
take some time this weekend to relax and care for yourself! Enjoy the weekend and spending
time with family and friends.

Lost/Missing Items
If you have a missing or lost item, call the front desk to file report with security.

We are looking for missing art including some framed New Yorker covers and for a watercolor
that was likely mistakenly taken from the floor of West Country Hall. There was some free art,
and it may have mistakenly been mixed up with those items. If you took art with a gold frame

with white and purple flowers in a vase, please return it to the front desk. No questions asked.

Dining
Mother’s Day reservations are now closed.
Fox Den Specials
e Margarita Mondays — Every Monday is Margarita Day in Fox Den! Join us on Mondays
from 4:00pm — 6:00pm for Margaritas and Chef’s selection of snacks.
e Wine Wednesdays — Enjoy our $3 house wine specials and Chef’s selection of cheese &
crackers every Wednesday from 4:00pm — 6:00pm.

Pool
The pool will be closed on Saturday, May 13, 2023.

COVID-19

There are no positive residents in Residential Living or the Care Center. One employee tested
positive and is at home on isolation. Health & Wellness is working on arranging dates for the
COVID bivalent clinic dates. More details will be provided as soon as possible.

Warm regards,
Maureen Casey



